OUR COMMUNITY CARES!!
Please join us for an afternoon of music, fellowship and refreshment at St Paul’s United Church, on Sunday, November 27th, 2022, to benefit the Canada-Ukraine Foundation.
WHO?  Well-known Ottawa area group – “We Are Grateful We Are Not Dead”!!  The musicians are gifting us with their music free of change, to support this important cause.
WHAT?  A concert to kick off the Christmas season and to benefit the Canadian-Ukraine Foundation

WHERE?  St. Paul’s United Church, 3760 Carp Road, Carp. ON.

WHEN?  Sunday, November 27, 2022, at 2:00pm. 
HOW?  Freewill financial donations of those in attendance will benefit the Canada-Ukraine Foundation, to support the area of greatest need.
For additional information, please contact the Church Office at 613-839-2155
NOTE OF THANKS FROM St. PAUL’s UNITED CHURCH, Carp

Many thanks to everyone in Carp and surrounding areas who brought household donations to the church parking lot, on October 14th & 15th, 2022, to benefit Matthew House, in Kanata.
We had a 10-foot U-Haul truck filled to the brim, along with a packed car and pick-up truck!  The volunteers at Matthew House were very appreciative! They indicated that their goal this year is to fully furnish 900 homes and provide a bed, food, and settlement support for 60+ refugee claimants in their first months in Canada. In 2021, Matthew House furnished 721 homes and provided a bed, food and settlement support to 46 refugee claimants. We are blessed to have this organization in our community!
